
















26 April 2016 

 

City of Madison 
Zoning Board of Appeals 
Madison Municipal Building 
215 Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard 
P.O. Box 2984 
Madison, WI  53701-2984 
 
 
Re:  PETITION FOR VARIANCE OR APPEALS 
 2232 Keyes Ave, Madison, WI 
 

 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
As the property owner directly across the street from the property requesting the variance, we look out 
at the area where the addition to the residence will be constructed.  While we appreciate the rational 
for the setback requirements, we are in total support of the addition to the residence as planned.   
 
From the drawing contained within the submission, it appears that the new addition will be further from 
the property line than the existing garage that is to be demolished.  It is our hope that you will grant this 
variance of 7 inches so that the project can proceed as planned.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Neil & Shirley McCallum 
2225 Keyes Ave 
Madison, WI  53711 


